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GPL\SEC\2023-24 

July 25, 2023 

 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Service Department, 
01st Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai  
Maharashtra- 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 532457  

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, 
‘G’ block, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai  
Maharashtra-400 051 
 
Symbol: GULPOLY 

 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 and Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
In furtherance to our earlier intimations and pursuant to Regulation 30 and Part A of Schedule III of 
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and any other 
applicable provisions of the said Regulations, this is to inform that Food Corporation of India (FCI) 
has stopped the supply of Surplus Rice from its depots for the production of Ethanol, due to which 
supply at our 500 KLPD Grain Based Ethanol Plant at Boregaon, Distt. Chhindwara, Madhya Pradesh 
will be disrupted for few days. However, the Company has started procuring Damaged Food Grains 
Rice from open market to fulfil its commitments to a smaller extent till the time the supply of 
Surplus Rice from FCI is restored.  
 
The aforesaid disclosure is being done under abundant caution and compliance. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Gulshan Polyols Limited 
 
 
 
 
(Megha Jain)  
Compliance Officer 
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